

BOOK: MY GRAMMAR TIME

CLASS: III

SUBJECT: ENGLISH LANGUAGE

DATE: 16.12.24

CHAPTER: COMPREHENSION

TEACHER: PAMEL

NO. 4

Good morning students

Students this lesson is for class III for the subject of English Language in which the comprehension is to be covered and is being submitted to you on 16.12.24

Kindly keep your English Language notebook ready as you will be asked questions at the end of this passage. If all students are ready then let us start with the comprehension. All students please listen carefully.

It was nine o'clock in the morning. Bingo's mother was very busy cleaning up the kitchen. Bingo walked in. "Oh Mummy," said Bingo. "You're working so hard. Can I help?" "Yes, you can, but what about your storybook?" said his mother. "Oh, I'll put it away for some time." "Thank you," Bingo. Will you take that black garbage bag and put it in the dustbin across the road?" "Oh sure, Mother." Bingo ran away. His mother turned to stir something on the gas. Suddenly, Bingo rushed back into the kitchen.



"Oh Mummy, help me!" he cried. "What's happened?"
"Uncle Sam is charging up the steps. He looks very angry." "But why?" Uncle Sam burst into the kitchen and caught Bingo by the arm. Bingo hung his head. "I'm sorry, Mother," he said. "I was in such a hurry to get back to my storybook that I stood on the balcony and threw the bag into the street below." "And the bag landed right on top of me!" said Uncle Sam. "I'm so sorry Uncle," said Bingo. "Please forgive me. It won't happen again." Uncle Sam patted him on the head and let him off.



So children I hope you have understood the story. Now I will give you questions and you will write answers in your English Language notebooks. Kindly hear the questions which are as follows.

Question number 1 is...

i) Why was Bingo's mother so busy?

Question number 2 is...

ii) What did Bingo offer to do?

Question number 3 is...

iii) Why was Uncle Sam so angry?

Children while you write the answers, you may kindly take the break for full 3 minutes.

Pause - 3 minutes

Children I think you must have written the answers by now, I am saying the answers and you children can check all the answers.

i) Bingo's mother was very busy cleaning up the kitchen.

Answer number 2 is...

ii) Bingo offered to put the black garbage bag in the dustbin across the road.

Answer number 3 is...

iii) Uncle Sam was so angry because

Now we will discuss question number 2.

Q2 Find words from the passage which mean the opposite of these words.

a. bottom -

b. easy -

Students now take the break for 3 minutes

and write the correct answers. Children by

now you must have written the answers.

You can check your answers now.

Answer of question number 2 is...

a. bottom - top

b. easy - hard

Alright students I hope you have written the correct answers and understood the passage carefully.

— last page —

